



NOTIFICATION FOR WETLANDS PERMIT AMENDMENT REQUEST

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

January 3, 2022

Project # 47099.01

Barbara McMillan, Chair Portsmouth Conservation Commission 1 Junkins Avenue, 3rd Floor Portsmouth, NH 03801



RE: Wetlands Permit Amendment Request, 325 Little Harbor Road, Portsmouth, NH 03801 Tax Map: 205, Lot: 2

Dear Barbara McMillan, Chair:

This letter is to inform you that a Wetland Permit Amendment Request will be filed with the NH Department of Environmental Services to amend NHDES Wetlands Permit 2017-02662 issued to the aforementioned property on February 15, 2018. Under NHDES Wetlands Bureau Administrative Rule Env-Wt 314.07, we are required to notify you of this permit amendment request.

As demonstrated within the amended plans included with this letter, there is no change in total impact area. We do not anticipate any impacts to sensitive archaeological or historical resources. Should you have any questions regarding this wetland permit amendment request, you're welcome to contact me anytime.

Sincerely, **TFMoran, Inc.**

Corey Colwell, LLS

Division Manager / Principal

Log Colus

cc: NHDES Wetlands Bureau





